
Road Work Notice– Austin Road, Greenhithe 

Need more info? 

Call us on 0508 718 719,  

or 

Date: 29/01/2020 

What Road Works 

Where Austin Road 

When 3rd January –5th February 2020 

Where we are working  

What we are doing  

Auckland Transport and its contractor 

Broadspectrum wish to notify you that we are 

undertaking Road Maintenance works in your 

area. We will be doing road repairs on Austin 

Road. This will involve a road closure system, 

so please try have your cars out by 8am and we 

will endeavour to be completed by 5pm each 

day. We understand this may be of an 

inconvenience and thank you for your 

understanding while we complete our works.  

This work is necessary to ensure the safety of 

traffic and to sustain the serviceability and 

appearance of the road. 

What you can expect to see  

Any queries please email: Laura.stokes@broadspectrum.com 
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Where we are working 

 

 



Traffic impacts  

 

Our aim is to carry out the works with 

minimum disruption for the Road Users.  

Works are weather dependant. If bad 

weather delays the project, works will be 

programmed for the next available 

suitable day. 

If you do not have parking available on 

your property, please park your vehicle 

away from the works to avoid any 

inconvenience so that the work can be 

completed promptly and with minimal 

disturbance to residents and other road 

users.  

All work areas will be signposted for your 

safety. Please keep young children and 

animals well supervised and clear of any 

work area. 

Auckland Transport thanks you for your 

cooperation during these works. 

General impacts 

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience while we do this work.  

Need more information? 

Contact the Broadspectrum Team 

 
Call Laura Stokes on 027 836 3760 

(8.30am - 5pm, Monday - Friday) 

 
Email Broadspectrum on: Laura.Stokes@Broadspectrum.com  

 
Call Auckland Transport Call Centre on: 09 355 3553 

All works are subject to favour-

able weather and on-site con-

struction conditions.  

Our standard work hours are 

Monday to  

Friday between the hours of 

7am to 7pm.  

There will be increased noise, 

dust and vibration levels asso-

ciated with this work. We will 

do our best to minimise these.  

A  Road Closure system will be 

set up so please follow our 

team and signs for your safety. 

www.aucklandtransport.govt.nz  

Due to the nature of the work, vehicle ac-

cess to your property may be affected and 

where possible we will notify you on a one-

to-one basis about your access. 

Street parking outside your property will 

not be available during the work times. No 

parking signs will be erected 24hours be-

fore works begin.  


